
October 20, 2021 
 

 

Fortune Feimster - Extras Needed 
Mimi Ohio Theatre  
 FR 10/29 9:00pm  
 

The Tempest - Extras Needed 
Hanna Theatre 
 SA 11/6 12:00pm 
 SA 11/6 6:00pm 
 SU 11/7 1:30pm 

 

The Tempest 
ALL WEEKDAY MATINEE 
PERFORMANCES CANCELLED – 
EXCEPT WEDNESDAY 10/27 
 

Where Did We Sit On The Bus? – 
Extras Needed 
Allen Theatre 
 FR 10/29 6:00pm   
 SA 11/6 6:00pm 
 TU 11/9 5:30pm 
 

The Whispers – DOUBLE HOURS 
KeyBank State Theatre  

 SA 11/6 6:30pm   
 

Set It Off – DOUBLE HOURS 
KeyBank State Theatre  

 SU 11/7 2:30pm   
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
The Prom 
Connor Palace ║Nov. 2nd – 21st  
More “dates” (extras) are needed 
at The Prom – email 
redcoats@playhousesquare.org  
 

Please remember to lock your valuables in the usher room.  This past 
week a RedCoat’s bag was stolen.  It is disheartening to think that one of 
our own would steal from another, but the sad reality is that it happened.  
While searching for the missing bag, there were many other unlocked 
lockers that had purses and valuable belongings in them!  These ushers 
could have found themselves without their cell phones, money, car, keys 
& house keys also.  Help us help you!  Please learn from this sad incident 
and make certain that you are bring a lock and secure your items.  Or, 
lock them in the trunk of your car and keep your keys in one of the many 
pockets of your Red Jackets.   
 

ATTENTION!  The US Bank Parking Garage will remain open until 12:30 am on 
10/29 for Fortune Feimster performances. 

US BANK Garage Parking   
Vouchers will be available at check-in.  Please park on Level 5 
or higher. DO NOT park in spaces marked “Reserved”. 
 

We cannot reimburse parking. 
 

 

 

 

MASKS REQUIRED  
 

Masks are required in all theater spaces and hallways.  
Staff, volunteers, and guests must wear a mask. 

 

Please remember that your new red blazer & ID should not be 
stored in the usher room.  It is subject to disappearing and you will 
then be in a position of having to replace/pay the $75 replacement 
fee.   

Usher Room Safety 
 

 

GUEST EVACUATION TRAINING 
 
All RedCoats must complete GET this season.  
Click on the links to the right to sign up! 
  

 

Starting next week, we are going to be doing a clean out of the 
Usher room.  Old red blazers will be removed and donated.  All 
items in the lockers will be removed and disposed of.  If you are 
storing items and still want them, you have until next week to claim 
them.   
 

 

Usher Room Clean Out 

 SA M 10/23 1:45 pm  
 MO E 11/08 5:15 pm 
 SA M 11/13 9:45 am  
 SU M 12/05 9:45 am 
 MO E 12/13 5:15pm  
  


